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 REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

 DATE:     March 2, 2022 

 

FROM:    Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Conservation Commission Reappointments 

 

 

Recommendation: 

It is recommended that the following appointments be reviewed at the March City Council 

Meeting for approval in April. 

 

 

Background: 

I hereby propose the appointment of the following individuals to the Conservation Commission:   

 

 Emily Landry, who has been an Alternate Member since September 2021, will be moved 

to Regular Member status.  Her term will expire on January 1, 2024. 

 

 Allison McGregor will be appointed as an Alternate Member, for a three year term, 

which will expire on January 1, 2025.  Ms. McGregor is an attorney with Orr & Reno, 

and an active member of the community.  Her resume is attached. 
 

 Marc Coen will be appointed as an Alternate Member, for a three year term, which will 

expire on January 1, 2025.  Mark Coen is a former City Councilor and local business 

owner. His resume is attached. 

 

 

Discussion: 

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being 

distributed to the City Council as information in advance of formal action in April. 
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